Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I have noted that in their latest list of members the BPA (British Parking Association) lists yourselves:
https://www.britishparking.co.uk/BPA-Members

The BPA is not a highly regarded organisation by many motorists and seen as ineffective in regulating the private parking operators who make up the bulk of its membership; MPs in the House of Commons have also echoed these concerns.

Therefore, can you please provide the following information about your membership:
- The date you first become a member.
September 2018.


- The reason for becoming the member.
To be updated in parking matters. 

For local and regional networking.

Information sharing and gathering on all aspects of the parking industry.


- How it benefits your residents by being a member.
Ensure all aspects of parking are kept in line with current Acts.

Maintain standards and regulations set


- Benefits received by being a member of the BPA.
Up to date with information

Consistency with other local authorities

Proactive discussions and resolutions

Awareness of future parking matters

- The annual costs for being a member of the BPA.

£866.00 excluding VAT
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

